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UPDATE 08.03.15 

Horne has been located and reunited with her family.  
 

ORIGINAL 08.02.15 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in locating a 

missing endangered adult female. 
 

Mary Horne was last seen on August 2
nd

 at approximately 9:45 AM at her home in the 1400 

block of Northwest 8
th

 Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale. Family members went to check on 

Horne who was sitting on the front porch of the residence, and discovered that she was gone. 

Law enforcement officials conducted a canvass of the area and have been unable to locate her.  

 

Horne is described as a 66 year old, B/F, 5’8”, approximately 320 lbs., with a heavy build. She 

was last seen wearing a grey t-shirt and dark sweat pants.  

 

Horne suffers from diabetes and high blood pressure, and is considered endangered.  

 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing endangered female is encouraged 

to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-764-HELP (4357). 
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9/9/48 
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